
Southold Historical Museum                                  PRESS RELEASE 
For Immediate release 
Press Contact:  Deanna Witte-Walker, Executive Director 
631.765.5500 ext. 2 or d.walker@southoldhistorical.org 

 
Southold, NY 
Southold Historical Museum Offers 2022 Bainbridge Internship 
Deadline for applications June 3, 2022 
 
The Board of Trustees of the Southold Historical Museum is pleased to again offer the 
Bainbridge Internship Program for the year 2022.  This internship is a terrific opportunity for a 
local student to gain a hands-on understanding of the many operations that help Southold 
Historical Museum preserve and share Southold’s history for our community and future 
generations. 
  
The internship requires the completion of 100 hours of service to the Museum and is 
accompanied by a $1,500 stipend.  Potential candidates must be entering grade 10, 11 or 12 
and living in Southold Town.  The application and other details are posted on the Museum’s 
website www.southoldhistorical.org under the “Get Involved” tab or can be requested by 
calling 631.765.5500. 
 
The Museum has been welcoming interns for years, including some who went on for degrees in 
History, Anthropology, Law, as well as others who work in the non-profit sector.  One of the 
duties of the interns is to offer tours, and visitors comment how refreshing it is to be greeted by 
young people when they come to the museum locations.  In this way, the Bainbridge Memorial 
internship has a positive impact on the Museum, the student, and the community. 
 
The internship itself honors late Southold Historical Museum supporter, Mildred Bainbridge.  
The Museum keeps the internship going to honor Mildred and to help local students 
understand the importance of local history while gaining hands-on experience in a non-profit 
setting.   
 
For more information on this any other Museum programs, please call 631.765.5500 or visit 
www.southoldhistorical.org. 

mailto:d.walker@southoldhistorical.org
http://www.southoldhistorical.org/

